Carlboo Regional District	
File No	
JUL 1 7 2024	July 9, 2024
Referred To	
080000000000000000000000000000000000000	

Dear Cariboo Regional District,

My name is Kaylee Gilbert, and I was the recipient of the Cariboo Regional District Bursary this year. I would like to personally thank you for helping make it possible for me to pursue my dream of becoming a police officer.

It was an honor to receive this bursary. This will greatly help me alleviate the cost of my tuition and books at MacEwan University in Edmonton.

Upon completion of this 2-year diploma, my plan is to apply to Depot and become an RCMP member. Please find enclosed my acceptance, the total cost for 1 year (out of 2), a breakdown of costs for each term (2 per yr.) and the classes I am enrolled in for the first term. If there's any questions, please feel free to contact me at

Thank you again for your thoughtfulness in making me the recipient of this scholarship!

Sincerely,



Kaylee Gilbert

